
 
 
Member Social: 
 
For our valued patients,  
 
We are pleased to announce that as of (insert reopening date), we are 
reopening for in-person appointments. Your next visit may look a little different 
as we work to accommodate all patients and respect physical distancing 
measures. Please visit our website for more information. (Insert website URL) 
 


